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¥  From

THE QUEEN’S UNIVERSITY
BELFAST

10-1ii-58

Dear Cremona,

Thank you for your
letter. This is }lust a note to say that
I've booked provisipnally for the Gilis
at the Wellington Park from Friday
night till the Monday morning (March
28th-31st). Would you mind letting me
know if this suits them, and I'll
cenfirm 6?7

fp

As far/the Gerhard thing is
concerned, 1'd be giving the introductory
takk myself. (The name ofifriend in the
Music Dept. is Raymond Warren. 1 may
be able to get another colleague to
sing some of G.'s songs, but this 1s
not certain yet, so better leave it.)
The time you suggest - Saturday 3-15 -
is excellent.

By the way, everyone who is still
here on the Sunday evening is invited
to our house at 8-30 p.m. for what
we hope will be a wine and cheese party.
(No need to put that on the programme,
but I thought you might like to know. )

Please excuse this hurried note.
Yours ever,
e T s
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